
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-25-172 
 

 
Re-Appointment of Franco Venuti to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission  

 
Item Type: Action Memorandum 

Prepared For: Homer City Council  

Date: June 23, 2025 

From: Rachel Lord, Mayor 

 
Franco Venuti is reappointed to the Kenai Borough Planning Commission with a term to expire on July 1, 
2028. 
 
 
 
Recommendation  
Confirm the re-appointment of Franco Venuti to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission. 
 

Attachments: 

Application of Franco Venuti 
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